


September 25, 2014



Re: Sophie Kohut Reference


Dear Total Nannies Human Resource Team,


It is with great enthusiasm that I recommend Sophie Kohut for a position within your organization.

Ms. Kohut has worked under my supervision for the past two summers at camp in America.  During that time, she primarily taught children ages 7-16 how to sew (although she was well rounded and flexible enough to teach other activity areas as needed). She also managed groups of 10-15 girls in a cabin at a time.  

I have had the pleasure to see Sophie blossom in to a very responsible woman, tackling any situation with ease.  I believe that she would be a wonderful role model for any family that she is placed with.

If you have other questions, please feel free to contact me.

All the best,


Kate Tucci
Assistant Director
Greenwood Trails Summer Camp


